
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Case 2011-0128GD

February 9,2011

Nathan Mehrens
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street, Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

Dear Mr. Mehrens:

Office of the Secretary

Washington, D.C. 20201

Your Freedom ofInformation Act request of November 4,2010, has been reassigned to
another component within the Department of Health and Human Services due to an
organizational transfer of the Office of Consumer Information and Insurance Oversight to
the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS).

Therefore, your request is now being coordinated by CMS, which will respond directly to
you. Should you have questions about your request, please forward them to:

Freedom of Information Office
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS)
North Building, Room N2-20-06
7500 Security Boulevard
Baltimore, MD 21244
410-786-5353

Sincerely,

~d2»
Director
FOI/Privacy Acts Division
Office of Public Affairs


